Friends of the Melton Botanic Garden Monthly Meeting Wednesday 8 October 2025

Camperdown Botanic Garden with Janet O'Hehir



For the past 12 years Janet has been leading a community group in its campaign to rejuvenate and protect the Camperdown Botanic Gardens and Arboretum, one of the many botanic gardens which are a special part of the heritage of many of the large and small towns throughout Victoria. She is particularly interested in conserving the purpose of those gardens as places of beauty for their local communities and visitors, and in the functions they can fulfil in enthusing and educating the public about plants.

Janet has a Masters degree in Urban Horticulture from the University of Melbourne. She is a member of the International Dendrology Society and represents the Camperdown Botanic Gardens and Arboretum Trust in relevant networks including Botanic Gardens Australia and New Zealand, the Australian Garden History Society, the Australian Association of Friends of Botanic Gardens and the Plant Trust.

Come along and hear from a speaker with a passion for the heritage of botanic gardens.

Meeting raffle \$1/ticket (cash only).

Everyone is welcome. Free event. Supper provided.

WHEN: 7.30pm Wednesday 8 October 2025 WHERE: Bridge Road Community Centre

260-266 Bridge Rd, Strathtulloh VIC 3338

Phone: John Bentley 9743 3819

(please leave message if unattended)

Email friends@fmbg.org.au

Media: fmbg.org.au and Facebook, Instagram, Twitter















Friends of the

Melton Botanic Garden Inc.
Patron: Jane Edmanson OAM